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October 1, 2019 

Dear Patient: 

You are receiving this notice because the Health Services Agency will stop providing health services on 
or around December 1, 2019 at our Ceres Medical Office (3109 Whitmore Ave, Ceres, CA). 

Golden Valley Health Centers will continue to provide health services at this location on or around the 
same date.  Your health and ongoing medical care are important to us; you can locate other available 
health centers at findahealthcenter.hrsa.gov.  

 
If you are a Health Plan of San Joaquin or Health Net patient who receives care at this location, please 
do the following:  

• Contact your health plan by calling the telephone number on the back of your benefit card. They 
will assist you in updating your location of care.  

Health Plan of San Joaquin: 1-888-936-7526 
Health Net: 1-800-675-6110 

You have the following options: 

1. Follow your physician to new health center or new location. 
2. Transfer care to Golden Valley Health Center at the same location. 
3. Transfer care to another community provider that is currently accepting new patients.  

 
If you do not call your health plan to select a new medical home soon, the health plan will 
automatically pick a new provider for you.  

Your medical records remain on file with the Stanislaus County Health Services Agency and can be 
released as needed upon your request. If you have any questions, please contact your health plan. It has 
been a pleasure to provide your care and we wish you the very best in the future. 

 

Sincerely,  

Stanislaus County Health Services Agency  

HEALTH SERVICES AGENCY 

830 Scenic Drive, P.O. Box 3271 
 Modesto, CA  95353-3271  

www.hsahealth.org 

 


